
ShowMe Times

TOP

UPDATE: City of Dexter Spring Cleanup April 2020
MARCH 16TH 2020 BY DEE LOFLIN

UPDATE: The City will begin collecting bulk trash again on April
24th. You will need to purchase tags at Harps or City Hall and will

need to contact the Water Department by Thursday at noon to be scheduled for the
pickup.

POSTPONED UNTIL AFTER THE CORONAVIRUS PANDEMIC IS OVER!

Dexter, MO - The city of Dexter will have their Spring Cleanup each Friday in April.

Bulk trash pickup is being offered.  "Red Tags" may be purchased at City Hall or Harp's
Grocery Store for furniture or other bulky items for $1.00 each.

Major appliances such as refrigerators, stoves, washers, dryers, and hot water heaters
require a "Blue Tag" and can be purchased at City Hall or Harp's Grocery Store for
$10.00 each.  There is a limit of four (4) items to be picked up.

"Red Tags" may be purchased at City Hall or Harp's Grocery Store for Yard Waste
pickups.

You MUST call the Water Dept at 624-5527 by Thursday of each week to schedule either
the bulk trash or yard waste pickup (one call per household)
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